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Transmission Provider’s Policy on Network Upgrades 

 
On December 18, 2015, the Régie de l'énergie issued decision D-2015-209 in connection with the Policy 
on Network Upgrades.  In accordance with this decision, the Transmission Provider is informing all of its 
customers that through this decision, the Régie is repealing option i) of Section 12A.2 of the Hydro-
Québec Open Access Transmission Tariff (“OATT”) effective December 18, 2015. 
 
The Régie de l’énergie also specifies that certain amendments arising from this decision are already 
applicable and that other amendments are forthcoming, in particular, amendments to the OATT so that 
they reflect the opinions and guidelines retained by the Régie.   
 
Information on this decision can be found by clicking the link:  
 
http://publicsde.regie-energie.qc.ca/projets/262/DocPrj/R-3888-2014-A-0056-Dec-Dec-2015_12_18.pdf   
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